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News – December 2019 

 
14. Dresdner Sensor-Symposium (December 2-4, 2019)   
 

The “Dresdner Sensor Symposium” is held every two years in Dresden. It is a three-day conference 

covering all topics of sensor technology, whereby traditionally chemical sensors are particularly strongly 

represented. This was also the case this year. The Department of Functional Materials gave five 

contributions. This included own contributions as well as work resulting from collaborations with 

colleagues from other universities or with industry. The Department of Functional Materials has been 

regularly present at the Dresden Sensor Symposium since 2005. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Participants of the 14. Dresdner Sensor-Symposium from the Department of Functional Materials:  

Julia Wohlrab, Dr. Daniela Schönauer-Kamin, Ricarda Wagner, Nils Donker and Prof. Ralf Moos. 

Right: Anastasiya Ruchets (Kurt-Schwabe-Institut für Mess- 

und Sensortechnik, Meinsberg (KSI), a collaboration partner 

of the Department of Functional Materials, during her talk. 

Left: Julia Wohlrab (Department of Functional Materials) after 

her oral presentation. 


